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October Crab Pot Features 

 

2020-2021 Chapter Officers 

Chair:  Jane Toskes  

 Planejane49@gmail.com  (443-756-7890) 
 
 

Vice Chair / Webmaster:  Sophia Dengo  

 sdengo@gmail.com (832-566-3655) 
 

Secretary:  Maria Esparraguera  

 mdesgirt@comcast.net (732)693-8595 
 

Treasurer:  Alice Li  

 lizhengzju@gmail.com  (404-984-0617) 
 

Member Chair:  Donna Suwall  

 dsuwall@aol.com  (410-608-7542) 
 

AEMSF Chair:  Carol Christian  

 carolc91@gmail.com  (410-929-2359) 
 

 

Chapter Newsletter Input 

 Send us your latest flying destinations, restaurant 

recommendations, or any new ratings/endorsements! 

Upcoming Chapter Events  

 
Maryland 99s Chapter Meeting –Time: Nov 13, 2021 

10:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) – Essex 

Skypark, W48, in the FBO.  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9739925140?pwd=NDlEekNX

VXlncjJCcHROZDNPS2UxUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 973 992 5140 

Passcode: Cessna150 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

 
December Social/Meeting –Location TBA 
 
---------------------------------------------------- 
 
We are excited and look forward to seeing many of you! 

INFORMATION ON SCHOLARSHIPS: There is an 

amazing program available through Pathways to 

Aviation. You may want to consider looking at their 

website and register. Registration is FREE. (They're a 

501(c)3 organization, like we are). 

A scholarship site by a recent 99s webinar presenter is:  
sfv99s.org/education.php.  
 
Amelia Earhart Scholarship applications are due Jan 1. 
https://pathwaystoaviation.org/2021/09/30/giving-money-
away/  

 

 If anyone needs help/wants a second set of eyes on a 
scholarship application, do not hesitate to ask Carol 
Christian carolc91@gmail.com (410-929-2359) or 
Maria Esparraguera mdesgirt@comcast.net 
(732)693-8595 

 
 

 
 
 
https://www.ninety-
nines.org/pdf/newsmagazine/20210102.pdf 
 
https://www.faa.gov/news/safety_briefing/2021/media/Se
pOct2021.pdf  
 

 

 

  

Fall Section Meeting  
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Member News: 

Kensi Veatch 
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NINETY-NINES MARYLAND CHAPTER NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Fall Section Meeting 

In Shannon O’Brien’s words: “What an amazing Mid-Atlantic Section meeting!” Everyone did such a great job and there 

were so many generous contributions.  Sophia Dengo was the chair of the event, hosted by Jane Toskes, with support 

from so many— 

 

From the friendships started at the Friday social to the great meeting accommodations and incredible snacks and lunch 

on Saturday. There was an insightful talk by Rayliene Banks, who recently flew C-17s and KC-135s for Air Force and 

explored why women make up such a small percentage of pilots.  The incredible scholarship raffle prizes (much of the 

swag was obtained by Shannon O’Brien) raised over $1800!  Some of our sponsors:  
 

 
 
Corbi Bullock, International Ninety-Nines President, talked about the following:  

The 99s now have a 3-year strategic plan—for surveys, utilizing volunteer and professional human resources to 
achieve its goals, promote the organization, and communicate with members.  We want to make sure leadership 
knows what its members are doing, and help focus on the best practices in meeting our objectives.  We’ve 
increased membership b 5 % in the past year, and last year’s membership survey registered an 8.5 as a 
satisfaction rate.  This is very good, but we can still increase it.   

We’re looking to redesign the website and develop leadership on-boarding so that our elected and appointed 
leaders have guidance when they take their leadership roles. In addition, we are pursuing a mentorship program 
that links 99s.  We’re exploring recruitment and retention with a full-time advertising position  

At Oshkosh this past year, we got 110 new members.  (MY NOTE:  in large part due to Sophia Dengo’s manning 
of the booth). 

 

Barb Gruber, Section Treasurer, announced that our own Meaghan Cohen received a $5000 scholarship for CFI training.  

CONGRATULATIONS to Meaghan!!! 
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NINETY-NINES MARYLAND CHAPTER NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

 

 

From the formal Section Meeting-- First Row:  Mary McCutcheon, Sophia Dengo, Mary Wunder, Corbi Bulloch, Jane 
Toskes, Debi Dreyfuss, Lauren Brennerman, Lauren Daffin.  Top Row:  Shannon O’Brien, Barb Wolper, Rachel Allen, 
Anita Ammon, Stephanie Baynes, ____, Kensi Veatch, ___, Leslie Hoffmeister, Ellen Nobles-Harris 
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IMPORTANT NOTE:  We need to sell 4 more of the Mid-Atlantic shirts to meet the second fundraiser print minimum -- 

https://www.customink.com/fundraising/maryland99s 

Airmarking Update 0W3 

On Wednesday, October 26, additional paint was located—the crew at 0W3 sprayed another layer of paint on the 

compass rose.  All that needs to be done now are the “N, S, E, W” 3-foot letters on the points—which will hopefully be 

done this Saturday, October 30.  The compass rose turned out perfectly and will be a lasting addition to the airport— 

Member News.  

Their Achievements. Your Inspiration. 

Kensi Veatch showed her passion—with this charcoal sketch of a Skyhawk—we have such talented members— 

  

https://www.customink.com/fundraising/maryland99s

